From: Sent:

Chris Garthright

Thursday, January 27, 2022 9:26 AM

To:

Lisa Anderson

Subject:

Continuing Insurance

Dear Woodbury County Board of Supervisors,

Please allow this email to serve as my formal request to continue on the family plan of Woodbury County Health and Dental Insurance after my retirement which will take effect Feb. 11, 2022.

I also request, per the Woodbury County Deputy Sheriff's contract which states, if an employee has 500 hours of accrued sick leave they are eligible for one year of insurance paid by the county. I request to use this benefit as well. Thank you for your time and assistance with this matter. It has been a pleasure to work with all of you over the last several years.

Sincerely, Chris Garthright-Chwirka Woodbury County Sheriff's Office

Get Outlook for iOS